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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #2024-065 
MULTIPLE TRUCK PURCHASES 

ADDENDUM #1 
March 26, 2024 

 

CLARIFICATION 

The University is making the following updates to the Truck Specifications in Appendix C: 
 
Vehicles #1 and #2: The University is removing the following specifications: 
 

• Tubular step running boards on both driver and passenger side, fully coated with Line-X 
coating or equivalent coating   
 

• Magnum Lopro with Window  

  
Vehicles #5, #6, and #7: The University will accept a 2.7 L 4-Cylinder engine in addition to V6 and 
V8 engines. 


